
Clinton County Sheriff’s Office 

News Release 
 

 

TO: Area News 

 

REPORTED BY: Deputy K. Brassard 

 

APPROVED BY: Sgt. Lefebvre 

 

SUBJECT OF RELEASE: Personal Injury Accident 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:      Major Robert Craig 

 

NAME OF SUBJECT(S): Paul D. Sansone 

 

ADDRESS: Plattsburgh, NY 

 

AGE/SEX: 72/M 

 

NARRATIVE:     On September 17, 2014 at approximately 12:11 PM, Clinton County 

Sheriff’s Deputies responded to a one car motor vehicle accident, believed to be a 

rollover on State Route 190 in the vicinity of Cold Springs Road in the town of 

Ellenburg.  Upon arrival, a vehicle was found approximately 100 feet into the wooded 

area off of the roadway, after the driver allegedly attempted to pass the vehicle it was 

following, returned to the lane and overcorrected which then caused the vehicle to leave 

the roadway.  The driver, Paul Sansone, was transported by Ellenburg Depot Fire 

Department/EMS to CVPH for further evaluation. 

 

DISPOSITION:     Sansone had no physical complaints and was expected to be 

discharged after being evaluated at CVPH.  Sansone was ticketed for failing to keep right. 


